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May 17, 2019 

 

Dear CPFI Board of Directors, 

 

I am very excited to announce that we have a record high of student registration (65 students) for the 

annual meeting this summer in Myrtle Beach, SC! Our NSC Student Retreat Coordinator Miranda Miles 

(MUSC) has worked diligently this past year to plan the upcoming student retreat for student members. 

 

We continue to publish electronic newsletters prepared by the NSC Publicist (Jordan Navalle, 

Presbyterian College) that get distributed to student members by e-mail. Student chapters have reported 

use of RightNow media to lead devotions and bible studies at meetings across many campuses. The 

primary social media platforms being utilized at this time to promote student involvement are our 

Facebook student group page and an Instagram account.  

 

It has been my honor to serve on the National Student Council over the past two years. Thank you all for 

your continued support of student chapters and activities. It is a great encouragement to have Christian 

pharmacists serve as examples and leaders in pharmacy. May we all continue to put Christ first and 

remember Him daily in everything that we do. 

 

I look forward to a great fellowship with everyone this summer in Myrtle Beach. 

 

For His glory, 

 

 

 

 

 

Pakou Vang, Pharm.D. 

Palm Beach Atlantic University, Lloyd L. Gregory School of Pharmacy (Class of 2019) 

NSC Chairperson, Christian Pharmacists Fellowship International   

PHONE: (651)968-7474 | E-MAIL: Pakou_Vang@pba.edu 


